
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Councillor David Rudd, Chair 
Police and Crime Panel 
c/o Liz Connolly 
Head of Legal Services 
North East Lincolnshire Council 
Municipal Offices 
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Grimsby 
North East Lincolnshire 
DN31  1HU 
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22 March 2013 

Dear Councillor Rudd 
 
Police and Crime Plan 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 21 March 2013 regarding the Police and Crime Plan. 
 
As you know views expressed by members at the Police and Crime Panel on both the 6 
February and 11 March 2013, were responded to in detail by the Commissioner and that 
where relevant, amendments have been made. A copy of the finalised Police and Crime 
Plan will be published on the Commissioner’s website next week in advance of the 
statutory deadline. 
 
I, and the Commissioner, would like to thank you for your assistance and contribution to 
the development of this important plan, it has been an informative and productive 
process. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Sharp 
Chief Executive 
 
 


